From: Erin O'Toole <connect@teamerinotoole.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 11:01 AM

To:

Subject: Trudeau ignored warnings of critical shortages

| was appalled to learn last night that the Trudeau government sent 16 tonnes of protective
equipment to China last month.

While our doctors and nurses face severe shortages of face shields, masks, goggles
and gloves, the Trudeau government sent massive stockpiles of our strategic reserves

to China.

This decision came after we knew the virus was coming here. The World Health Organization

warned us in January to stockpile protective equipment.

The Trudeau government acted with extreme negligence.
Canadians need to know about this failure of leadership.

Please forward this message on to your friends and family to ensure we can hold
Trudeau to account. Forward to a Friend

Hon. Erin O'Toole
Member of Parliament - Durham


http://us4.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=542e7bc71253f8996d8d655ce&id=8f7949b89a&e=1f9005606d

